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September 25, 2022 

Kings REMO – Emergency Coordination Centre De-Activation 
Kings County, NS – The Kings REMO Regional Emergency Coordination Centre (ECC) will de-activate as of 
12:00pm, Sunday, September 25th.  Recovery efforts across Kings County will continue to be monitored 
remotely by the Regional Emergency Management Coordinator. 

The Kings County “Public Hotline” will no longer be monitored as of 12:00pm, Sunday, September 25th.  
If your issue is an emergency, you should call 9-1-1. 

Remember, we should all be prepared to take care of ourselves and our families for a minimum of 72 
hours.  The 2022 Atlantic Hurricane Season continues through to end-November. 

 Know the Risks: http://ow.ly/a3ea50G7ODH 

 Make a Plan: http://ow.ly/zTaI50G7ODI 

 Get an Emergency Kit: http://ow.ly/diQI50G7ODG 
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For Additional Information Contact: 

Dan Stovel 
Regional Emergency Management Coordinator 
Kings County, NS 
Telephone: (902) 670-1514 
Email:  REMO_KingsCounty@countyofkings.ca  
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